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St. Peter’s Academy – Upper KS2 Team Homework Letter
	UKS2 Teachers/Teaching Partners:

Mrs. Marston - Teacher       Miss. Brownley - Teacher
Miss. Walton - Teacher     Mrs Smith UKS2 Teaching Partner
	Date: Friday 4. 2.22


	This week:
This week we have:

· Learnt how to sing like Adele (with mixed success)
· Analysed blood groups.
· Tried to work out why the heart is seen as the centre of emotion

· Compared and contrasted music featuring the heart – Bonnie Tyler a surprising hit, Bruce Springsteen not a fave, Rixton a winner!

· Rewritten poems and songs featuring the heart to bring them into modern times 
· Divided and multiplied fraction

· Specialised in ‘tial’ and ‘cial’ words

· Looked at fraction rules

· P.E d with Harvey, Jason and Laura
· Hot Seated!

· And lots more.

I would really like some contributions to the class page – it has never been so bare!
Have a great weekend!



	Homework this week
For homework this week, I would like the children to write a fraction story for English following the guidelines on the task sheet. We have practised these in class so I am looking forward to reading spectacular scripts. On the fraction theme, as we finally draw to the end of our fraction unit, I would like the children to write a Guide to Working with Fractions using the template provided please. We will be looking at these in class next Friday morning. If your child has any problems with the homework or needs help, please can they see me as soon as possible and I will help them (preferably Monday morning). We have gone over the homework in class in detail but I am more than happy to clarify any misconceptions or confusion.
PARENTS We are still waiting for some response/consent slips for the dissection activity. These were emailed out by the office. If you have not received one, please check your junk mail or ring the office with your correct email address. We will be booking online parent appointments soon so it is essential that we have accurate information.
Please can you ask your parents to sign your diaries each week and make sure that your contact details are accurate. Please remember that you are expected to be reading for at least 15 minutes every day at home. Don’t forget to update your book log in school and in your diary.

After half term Year 6 homework will change, please look out for information letter/email from school.



	All homework due in Friday 11th February 2022 


· Thank you for helping your child with their work.

· Please let me know if for any reason they were not able to complete it.
· If you would like to make any comments on the homework or other aspects of your child’s work please do this in their work diary or by letter, phone or personal contact. I will ensure you receive a response.

· Please remember that if you would like to know more or have greater concerns, I am always willing to discuss your child’s work progress, attitude, behaviour, or circumstances with you. All I ask is that you make an appointment.

· If you have concerns about your child’s well being (e.g. you feel they are being bothered or bullied by another child), please contact me or Mr Tomlinson immediately. Whatever the seriousness of the circumstances we want to ensure that your child remains happy and able to achieve their best.

